
“Let Jesus Light Your Way” 
Volume 10—July 2021 

Lillyville Lighthouse News 

Church Office: 

Our church office hours remain limited at this time. Please leave a 

message and we will return your call.  (724-758-8258) 

 

Email and Website : 

Email Address:  LillyvilleChurchOfGod@gmail.com  

Website:  www.lillyvillechurch.com   

Facebook: Lillyville Church of God  

 

Church Service Times 

8:30 A.M. will be held in the Sanctuary 

9:30 A.M. Drive-in service  89.1 FM. To listen from your car  

10:30 A.M. service will be held in the Sanctuary  
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Newsletter Sponsorship: 

This months sponsor for the Newsletter is Burlin and Kim Long in loving memory of Kim's father 

Pastor Ron Follett. Pastor Ron loved the Lord and was called to preach the Word of God in most of 

our churches in the West Pennsylvania Conference, Churches of God. He loved to sing and enjoyed 

spending time with his family. One of his favorite praises: "Praise the Lord, I am His and He is 

mine!"  

Bible Study and Sunday School: 

Adult Sunday School classes are held 9:30 A.M.  Norma Hawke’s class is meeting in the mezzanine 

and Pepe Catanzaro’s class is meeting in the large classroom across from the coffee shop.  

The video series, “The Chosen”, is being shown each Tuesday morning at 10:30 A.M. in the           

Mezzanine at Lillyville.  Come and  experience the power of the Gospels . 

Zoom Bible Study is on Tuesday evenings at 6:30 P.M. If you are interested in joining this group 

please email the church at  LillyvilleChurchOfGod@gmail.com with  Zoom Class in the subject line 

and we will connect you to John and Connie Frochio.  Zoom is free to use and easy to set up. 

Intercessory Prayer Meeting  held each Wednesday from 6:30 P.M. until 6:55 P.M.  at church. Even 

if you can't be at the church on Wednesday evenings you can set aside this half-hour each week to 

pray as a congregation. A prayer guide is included on the last page of the newsletter.  

Adult Bible Study is meeting on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 P.M. in the  church foyer. This class 

will be studying 1st and 2nd Thessalonians.  

An Introductory Bible and Church History correspondence course is being offered. Each week you 

will receive a new lesson. If you are interested contact Pastor Dennis. 

Upcoming: 

Communion will be served at all services on Sunday, July 4th. 

Food Pantry will be open Thursday, July 8th In the Lighthouse. Food Pantry runs from 10:00 A.M. to 

11:30 A.M.  This is a departure from the normal 3rd Thursday of the month. In August the Food 

Pantry will move back to the 3rd Thursday of the month.  

Community Worship Service, Sun. July 11, 6pm. The Lillyville Praise Band and Sarah Arndt will be 

leading us in worship and testimony. Invite your friends and neighbors. Weather permitting we will 

be outside.  

 

 



Upcoming Continued: 

Lillyville Car Cruise 2021 will be held at Lillyville on Saturday, July 18th at 9:00 A.M. 

First Annual Dog Days of Summer Event! All proceeds will go to Ellwood City new K-9 unit.      

Something for the whole family, Saturday, July 24, 10:00 A.M. to  8:00 P.M. in Ewing Park, 

Ellwood City. There will be a one mile dog walk at 8am, K-9 demonstrations, food, crafts,       

Cornhole and  Bocce Tournaments, Children's activities, Chinese auction and Music. Pray for our 

Police and the new K-9 Unit.  

Camp Sonrise Mountain: 

WEEK FOUR -  Grades 4-5, July 4-6; WEEK  FIVE - Grades 3-4, July 7-10. Cost is $140.00, Church 

pays the $70.00 registration fee. Because of Covid, State of Maryland is allowing only 45 camp-

ers per week, so don't delay your registration. Registration is done online. 

Book your event for the Lighthouse early. Please contact the church office for information.  

 

Special Notes about Ministries: 

We are providing $50.00 gas cards for persons attending Lillyville Church who are receiving 

chemo treatments and other treatments that require multiple visits to doctors and hospitals.     

If you would like to donate toward this ministry please mark your donation for the Good             

Samaritan Fund. Thank you. 

We are collecting new and gently used clothing for the Clothing Closet. Specific needs are nice 

children’s clothes. Remember us  when you are cleaning out your closets. You may drop off 

clothing at  the Church office door at any time . 

Yellow Ribbon Girls: This month we are again collecting the small boxes of powdered drink. 

Would like to have your old Daily Breads. They are sent to our troops. You will be blessing our 

troops spiritually by returning your used "Daily Bread." 

Mr. and Mrs. Greg Cooper are looking for home health care workers to help with Greg's son who 

is 37 years old. Compensation is $12.00 an hour. If you are interested you can give Greg a call at 

724-601-0342. 

 

Support for Rose:  

 

Mandy Rusnock and Carlie Sabol are offering T-Shirts to support their mom, Rose Nye, our 

Church Administrative Assistant who is battling breast cancer and leukemia. This is a great way 

to support Rose and be reminded to pray for her. T-Shirts are $17.00 and Bracelets are $10.00. 

Place your order by calling Mandy at 724-944-4373. 

 



Prayer Guide: 

Join together Wed. 6:30pm to praise and glorify the Lord and intercede. A group is meeting in 
the church, but you can pray from home as well. Let us unite our hearts in prayer at this time. 
Ezekiel 22:30, "Raise up intercessors to stand in the gap." 

Family: Strengthen father's to love and care for their families. Eph. 6:1-4; Guide our graduates in 
their next adventure. Matt. 28:20; Fill homes with humility, gentleness, patience and unity. 
Church: 1. Teaching ministries to grow. 2. Blessing on the Food Pantry Ministry. 3. Camp Sonrise 
Mountain Junior High Week of Camp June 19-22, 4. Boldness to share our faith. Acts 4:31,    
Apostles prayed, place was shaken and they spoke the word of God boldly. Military: Brandon 
and  Lynsie Tedrow-stationed in SC training for nuclear ship; Officer Garrett Locke-stationed in 
Alaska, fiance' of Claire Nye; Claire Nye ROTC training to be army nurse in Seattle, WA. Yellow 
Ribbon Girls as they pack boxes for our military. Missions: 1. Bryan and Katie Crabtree getting 
ready to go to Thailand to plant church. 2. Our churches in Brazil strengthened. 3. Mercer Road 
First Church of God, Pastor Phil Conklin-goodness and mercy. 4. Gideons as they spread God's 
word. Healing and Provision: Jake Day-eye surgery, Donna Chapman, Terri Krokonko-auto im-
mune; Shannon Lezak-blood infection; Natalie Custozzo-infection, Denny Cortez beginning phase 
of lung transplant; Cancer Treatment: Rose Nye, Callie Campese, John Wiley, Shelby Hall; Deegan 
Dallies, Steve Markovich, Betsy Brent, Mike Burkhart, Harold Miller-heart ablation; Mark Platz; 
Larry Sano-surgery June 24; Chrissy Gossinski-stomach tumor; Kayli Krut recovering from         
Infection, Kendell Valentino, Jane Gongaware, Lynette Beachem, Kathy Szakelhidi, Bob Malcolm, 
Kathy McDonald. Travel Mercies: Emily Porter; Charlotte McConahy; Comfort: family of Miriam 
Hershey; family of Kathy Braunbeck; family of Rose McKinney; family of Mildred Czar. 
Biblical Prayer: Psalm 40:8, I take delight in doing your will, O Lord my God, for your word is 
written on my heart.  

Thank You Notes: 

Julia Arndt and Donna Miller would like to thank everyone for their cards, prayers and thoughts 
in the passing of their mother, Miriam Hershey. 
The Gideons would like to thank you for your generous support of their ministry. The offering 
taken on June 13 was $462.00. Praise the Lord! We are helping them spread God's word. Pray 
for them as they come to Pittsburgh in October for a Bible blitz. 

Newsletter Sponsorship: 

If you would like to sponsor the Lillyville Newsletter, the cost is $65.00 and you can do this in 
memory or honor of someone.  The next available month is September. Contact the church 
office or Pastor Dennis to reserve your month. 

 
 

 


